## Dale Murray

615-516-6692 timpanitenors@gmail.com

May 15, 2017

Madison High School Alumni Association P. O. Box 836
Madison, Tennessee 37115

Dear Madison High School Alumni Association,

I want you to know how much I appreciate being awarded the Madison High School Alumni Scholarship. Being chosen to receive this award is a huge honor for me. I am very proud to accept this award and, of course, the money definitely helps us. This scholarship will help me further my education at Freed-Hardeman University as this is the next step in my path to getting my degree in Mechanical Engineering.

I understand there were many involved in this process and I would like to express my appreciation to you all. I would like to thank everyone who has taken time, effort, and money to make this scholarship exist. Also, I really want to express my gratitude to all of those who spent hours processing the many applications and going through the interview process. Last of all, I want to thank everyone involved for choosing me for this honor. I hope to make you proud of your decision by becoming the best citizen and student I can be. Thank you for everything! I am grateful and appreciative!

Sincerely yours,

Dale Murray